Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 5:00 PM

To: 'Paisha Jorgensen'

Cc: Paul Parmentier; Murray, Dave; Serrurier, Peter
Subject: RE: Paco Pumps GW monitoring extension request
Paisha,

Please use this email to document ACEH concurrence with the requested extension. | have used an initial revised date of
July 25, 2014; however, | know drillers are busy currently. Hopefully this will be adequate, but please keep us posted as
to your drilling date as you have stated and we can modify the deliverable date as needed. I’ll update Geotracker shortly.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Paisha Jorgensen [mailto:pjorgensen@thesourcegroup.net]
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 3:40 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Paul Parmentier; Murray, Dave; Serrurier, Peter

Subject: Paco Pumps GW monitoring extension request

Hi Mark,

Please accept this e-mail as a formal request for an extension to the ACEH requirement of a groundwater sampling report due
May 16, 2014. At our April 22, 2014 meeting, you indicated that it would be appropriate to postpone the groundwater
sampling event until after we have installed the new monitoring well along the southern boundary of the site. SGI has just
received a new contract from our client. We are initiating the well permitting and driller contracting process immediately.
Upon completion of the well installation work, we will conduct the site-wide groundwater monitoring event. In addition, we
are finalizing the revised responses to ACEH comments on the Remedial Investigation Report and will submit to you upon
completion.

I will notify you of the dates for our fieldwork once we have the driller scheduled. Please feel free to contact me or Paul
Parmentier at (562) 597-1055 with any questions.

Regards,
Paisha

Paisha Jorgensen, P.G.
Project Geologist
pjorgensen@thesourcegroup.net
The Source Group, Inc.

Environmental Engineering, Hydrogeologic & Management Services
3478 Buskirk Avenue, Suite 100




Pleasant Hill, CA 94523
510.847.9217 mobile
925.944.2856 ext. 380
www.thesourcegroup.net?

The materials transmitted by this electronic mail are confidential, are only for the use of the intended recipient, and may
also be subject to applicable privileges. Any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender. Please also remove
this message from your hard drive, diskette, and any other storage device.

Reduce, Reuse, Recycle.



